
Worplesdon Primary School –
Weekly Update

Friday 22nd April

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to the final term of Year 5 - we hope you had a wonderful break and your children are
excited for the term ahead! They have been an absolute credit to you over the past week and have
worked so hard and have settled back into routines well.

Owls Parents Evening
Please remember to book yourself a slot for parents evening with Mr Clifton next Wednesday or
Thursday via the link the office sent out earlier this week. If you can’t make either of these days, you
are more than welcome to pop in and see us at the end of the day to celebrate everything your
children are doing with us! Equally, you can always email us on the email addresses below:
Mr Clifton - mclifton@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk
Mrs Nightingale - vnightingale@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk

Jackdaws and Robins
Although you will not have another parents evening this term, please do keep in contact with us if you
have any queries or concerns! We’ll always do our best to get back to you by the next day via email or
phone.

Swimming
The children are continuing to do incredibly well and have made so much progress! We have had a
couple of questions about goggles and we’ve discussed this with the swimming teachers. Goggles are
optional and they will be entirely led by the child if they find them helpful to wear or not. They have
just suggested that if children are choosing to wear them, that they practise putting them on and
adjusting them in the bath!

Wishing you a wonderful weekend!

Mr Clifton, Mr Djadali, Mr Kennedy and Mrs Nightingale
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